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September 30, 2020 

 

Mr. Neil Krutz, City Manager 
City of Sparks 
431 Prater Way 
Sparks, NV 89431 
 
Dear Mr. Krutz 
 
At your request and I am providing you with correspondence to extend our contract 
agreement an additional twelve months, effective October 1, 2020. This extension will take us 
through September 2021. While we have made progress on this issue, unfortunately the 
environment in Congress focused on the COVID-19 Pandemic has slowed our progress. This 
extension will provide the opportunity to re-energize our efforts.   
 
Please let this correspondence serve as an acceptance to the extended date. We will continue 
with professional services to the new expiration date. The monthly fee and scope of work will 
continue as outlined in the initial agreement of April 26, 2019.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to represent the City of Sparks.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Barrett 
Barrett Resources 


